
~ 1 s . Di anne Emrich 
P,o . Rox 11 335 
loudonville, New Yor k 122 I I 

Dear Dianne, 

One Green Ridge Road 
Pittsford, New York 14.5311 
Jul y 23, I no 

r was very pleased to have met you and your fr iend at the ProDc~ty Owners' picnic 
last Saturday. J hope that you were able to stay cool at the ;";:,ke! 

As promissed, I am enclosong copies of the correspondence I have had with var ious 
people about the algae problem. Thes~ copies start with the t ime that I began to 
get something constructive, as I see no point in boring you with the preliminaries. 1 
a m also enclosing a copy of the letter I sent to Miss Lodge , and all the other land 
owners I could ident ify , who should be interested. 

J would appreciate all the help I can get in pursuing this problem. In talking with 
Mr. Putman further, he also said he would take samples of the Lake for P,. Coli 
examination, a problem we have had in August in some years. Due to the heat, it is 
possible that we could have it now! , did not want to mention that at the meeting, 
as i thought that any testing would bring this out without panicing the Members at 
t his time, 

If you do any further work or investigation on this, I would appreciate your letting 
me know, so that we can coordinate our efforts, I ather than duplicating them. 

My wife and I will be back at the lake about the 18th of August until about the 8th 
of September, and hope that you wiII drop in as you pass by. 

Thanks again for your help. 

VcJ3 


